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NOTICE 

BEAR RESISTANT TRASH CAN 

Due to the heavy-duty construction of your bear resistant trash can, it is highly 
recommended that you handle it using safety precautions. Please follow the 
guidelines below when opening, closing and moving your bear resistant trash 
can. 

 The bear resistant trash can is top heavy because of the locking
mechanism in the lid; use caution when rolling your cart to and from the
curbside.

 To avoid injury, keep hands and arms away from the opening of the can
prior to closing the lid.

For more information on your bear resistant trash can, please visit the 
manufacturer’s website at www.toter.com/consumers . 

Should you have any questions, please contact the Public Works Office at (866) 
625-5376 or (954) 894-1060.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
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